Brianne Dilbeck and Christina Dimmitt-Salinas, both of ISBE, gave a presentation on the Illinois Preparation Profiles website. 
Chair Ruiz introduced the concept of a Marshall Plan for education in the wake of the pandemic. He announced the creation of two new ad-hoc committees, one focused on Academic Recovery and the other focused on Social and Emotional Learning.
Members were given the opportunity to opine on what each committee should study, if there need to be subcommittees, and what research would be needed for those committees to succeed. 
Ruiz presented some research conducted by the Governor’s office into how states spent their Governor’s Emergency Education Relief Funds. Closing the digital divide was the number one priority for these dollars.   
ISBE, IBHE, ICCB, and ISAC gave agency updates.
No one made public comment. 
